There are currently no openings for CDL Testing Contractors. You can sign up to receive alerts for
future contract openings through OregonBuys. Registration is free. Any entities wishing to submit a
proposal at that time must be registered.

If you are interested and want to find out if you are qualified, the applicable federal regulations can
be found here. There will be additional qualification requirements, which will be stated at that time.

Federal regulations provide a foundation for what is required of CDL third-party testing businesses.

If you are new to Oregon public procurement or would like training or assistance with how to
successfully compete in the government marketplace, the Government Contract Assistance
Program has free tools available.

If you have questions related to the CDL Testing Program, its regulations, or the process by which
you can become a third-party tester, contact the DMV Third Party Programs Compliance Coordinator
by phone at (503) 945-6031, or by email at Wade.E.Braziel@Odot.Oregon.Gov



https://oregonbuys.gov/bso/
https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/retrieveECFR?gp=1&ty=HTML&h=L&mc=true&=PART&n=pt49.5.383#se49.5.383_175
https://www.gcap.org/
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